
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

   
  

 
   

  

 

Date 03/10/24 

Dear parent/guardian,   

Porcine free flu injection clinics 

School Years:  Primary schools - Reception to year 6 

If you have opted for the porcine free flu injection and your child attends primary school, these vaccines are 

not given in the main school session as we require the child to be with an appropriate adult. 

If you have completed an online consent form, you will receive an email with a link to invite you to make a 

clinic appointment at one of our community clinics, these are held after school and on Saturdays at the 

following locations: 

Undercliff Health Centre  Horton Park Health Centre  Keighley Health Centre 

If you have more than one child who requires a flu vaccination, we recommend you contact SPA (single point 

of access) on 01274 221269 and a member of the team will call you back to arrange a clinic appointment, to 

ensure your children are booked in at the same time. 

If you have any problems or questions, the team will be happy to help.  Please contact SPA on 01274 221269 

and a member of the team will call you back 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 School Aged Immunisation Service 

www.betterliveshealthyfuturesbw.nhs.uk/learning_resource/school-immunisation-team-bradford/  
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